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TO:          All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Bethany Seubert  
Product Manager, DOAS 

DATE: January 24, 2022 

SUBJECT:    DOAS Efficiency Updates & Product Obsolescence   
 
 
Greenheck continues to focus on providing a competitively positioned RV and RVE product line with 
specifiable product features needed in today’s DOAS market. We are increasing the 5–30-ton RV and RVE 
efficiency ratings to meet 2023 DOE efficiency requirements and position us as the energy efficiency leader 
through updates to our refrigeration system. This designation will require that all units ship with inverter 
compressors.  
 
As a result, we will: 

• Obsolete the digital scroll compressor option as we phase in the higher efficiency 5–30-ton 
housings   

• Obsolete the remote condenser on the RV and RVE product line because of the 2023 DOE 
efficiency changes  

• Obsolete the remaining ERCH and ERT products to focus on the RV and RVE product line starting 
in the April 2022 4.38 CAPS® release 

The following is a summary of the changes that will happen with each 2022 CAPS release: 
 
April 2022 CAPS Changes: 

• Introduction of the higher-efficiency RV-25 & RVE-40  
• No new ERCH and ERT selections 
• No new remote condenser selections on RV-25 & RVE-40 

August 2022 CAPS Changes: 
• Introduction of the higher-efficiency RV-45 & RVE-85 
• ERCH & ERT obsolete and can no longer be ordered 
• RV-25 & RVE-40 remote condensers obsolete and can no longer be ordered 
• No new remote condenser selections on RV-45 & RVE-85 
• No new digital compressor selections on any RV & RVE housings, inverter compressor only 

December 2022 CAPS Changes: 
• RV-45 & RVE-85 remote condensers obsolete and can no longer be ordered 
• Digital compressor can no longer be ordered on any RV & RVE housings 

Greenheck will also introduce a new DOAS product in 2022—the Rooftop Ventilator Core (RVC). The RVC 
uses the RV housing with a total enthalpy core option from 5-70 tons. Look for more information on this 
new product launch in the coming months. 
 
If you have any questions on the above changes, please contact our team at DOAS@greenheck.com. 
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